
 The Rocking Fifties and Swinging Sixties  
 

Year One and Two Dressing up Day-Friday 29th March 
Dear Parents, 

Our topic next term is ‘The Rocking Fifties and Swinging Sixties’ where 

we will be finding out what life was like when our grandparents were 

young. This will include topics such as toys, games, school, transport, 

food, clothes etc. 

We would like to organise a dressing up day on Friday 29th March and 

would really appreciate it if your child could come to school dressed in 

1950s/60s school clothes. Please do not go out and buy an outfit. Children 

can wear their current school uniform (a grey pinafore dress, white polo 

shirt/ grey trousers or shorts with long socks, etc). There are a few 

ideas below to help!  We will be having playground games on that day from 

10-10.45am. We would like to invite grandparents into school to play 

games (from their own school days) with groups of children. The children 

will be aged four to seven and there will be equipment at school for you to 

use. The children will be very excited to see you and always enjoy 

something new! 

If any grandparents are able to come in and help, please could you fill in 

the slip below and return it to the office by Friday 15th March.  

Thank you very much for your help 

KS1 Staff    

           

_______________________________________________________ 

 

KS1 Playground Games Day – Friday 29th March 

Name of child __________________________________ 

Name of Grandparent ____________________________ 

Child’s class ____________________________ 

Parent’s signature     ____________________________ 


